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Rail Signalling and Power Ltd (RSP) has announced it has a new managing director, Andrew Billson.

Andrew has amassed more than 20 years of experience in the areas of engineering management and
design within rail, transport and manufacturing businesses.

As managing director, Andrew will provide strategic leadership into the business and its initiatives whilst
working with the RSP management team to maximise what the company says is an already strong
customer base and continue to build on the successes of 2021.

Andrew said: “Becoming a director is an honour and a proud moment. Our parent company, Hampden
Legal PLC., have seen the success RSP have delivered in 2021 and entrusted myself and the management
team to continue this into 2022 and beyond.

“I would like to thank every one of my colleagues at RSP for their hard work and dedication over the last
three and a half years to get RSP to where it is today. We have an exciting journey ahead of us.”

Find out more about the team here.
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